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REPORT 

Name of the workshop/ 

seminar/ conference 

State Level Seminar on Building Awareness on 

Intellectual Property Right 

Date 12/03/2019 

Number of Participants 40 

Venue Seminar Hall 

Name of the Resource Person Dr. A.K. Gade 

Department of Biotechnology 

Sant Gadge Baba Amaravati University, Amaravti. 

The State Level Seminar on Building Awareness on Intellectual Property Rights was 

convened on March 12, 2019, at the Seminar Hall. With 40 participants in attendance, the 

seminar aimed to disseminate knowledge and foster awareness regarding Intellectual 

Property Rights (IPR) among stakeholders. Dr. A.K. Gade from the Department of 

Biotechnology at Sant Gadge Baba Amaravati University, Amaravti, served as the resource 

person for the seminar. His expertise in the field of biotechnology and intellectual property 

provided valuable insights to the participants. 

The seminar provided a platform for participants to engage in discussions, share experiences, 

and clarify doubts regarding intellectual property rights. Interactive sessions facilitated the 

exchange of ideas and best practices among attendees. Participants gained a deeper 

understanding of the legal and procedural aspects of intellectual property protection, as well 

as the significance of IPR in various sectors including biotechnology, pharmaceuticals, and 

information technology. 

The seminar concluded with a renewed commitment among participants to prioritize 

intellectual property protection in their respective fields. They expressed appreciation for 

Dr. Gade's informative sessions and the opportunity to enhance their knowledge on this 

crucial subject. Overall, the State Level Seminar on Building Awareness on Intellectual 

Property Rights served as a significant step towards fostering a culture of innovation and 

IPR awareness in the state. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


